
From: Shane.Andre 
Sent: Monday, March 07, 2005 12:18 PM 
To: Robin.Sharples 
Subject: Forest Development Plan-Y06, Planning Area 2, Operating Unit 3, Haines 
Junction 
 
 
 
Attn: Ms. Robin Sharples: 
 
 
 
RE: Forest Development Plan-Y06, Planning Area 2, Operating Unit 3, Haines 
Junction 
 
 
 
Thank you for giving the DAP Branch the opportunity to comment on this proposed 
project. I’ve had an opportunity to review the project description and at this 
time have no concerns regarding the project. Should you have any question I can 
be contacted via email, shane.andre@gov.yk.ca or at the phone number given below.   
 
   
 
Thank you for your correspondence on this issue. 
 
 
 
 
 
Shane Andre 
 
Environmental Assessment Officer 
 
DAP Branch (A-310) 
 
Executive Council Office, Yukon Government 
 
Y1A 2C6 
 
Phone: (867) 456-3803 
 
Fax: (867) 667-3216 
 
 


